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Hey Division 12! I hope
everyone is having a great
March. As you may know,
this is my last month
serving as Lt. Governor. In
this newsletter, I will sum
up our year, and give a little
information about
International Convention.



International Convention 
This year, ICON will be hosted in Atlanta, GA with the
theme of Go For Gold! This is an excellent way to
meet Key Clubbers all across the globe. Through the
K-T District tour, you can tour and visit many places
throughout Atlanta. Although the price is not
confirmed, we anticipate no more than $899/per
person. 



Division 12, thank you so
much for supporting me
during my term as Lt.
Governor. I am proud of all
that we did to improve this
division, and the district as a
whole. Whether it was
donating snack bags or
hundreds of books we truly
made a difference. I cannot
begin to thank you all for
your commitment, and
participation at our Divisional
meetings. I can’t wait to see
what my successor does in
the coming months.

Jack Slaton
Thank you all,


